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We are a Healthcare agency working with the NHS and a number of other 
clients in the healthcare area. In accordance to the right of information under 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000, we would like to request information 
regarding butterfly wing needles purchased by the Trust in the last 3 years.  
  
The requested information is laid out in the attached spreadsheet for your 
completion.  
  
Should you have any queries regarding this request, please do not hesitate to 
contact me on the email address above. For the avoidance of doubt, we do 
not require any information that may identify individual patients or pharmacists 
or that may otherwise be categorised as personal data. 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Response can be found on attached spreadsheet. The quantities of each item 
are the quantities per unit of issue for each NPC code as detailed on NHS 
Supply Chain website 
 
 

REQUEST 

Ref. No:  
From:  
Date: 
Subject: 

016120421 
Commercial 
12/04/21 
Butterfly Wing Needles 

RESPONSE 


